 August 27th 2018 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report from April 9th 2018 Read by Laurie	
Treasurers Report from April 9th 2018 Read by Dick
[bookmark: _GoBack]Spending for Month
2 Checks were written out by Dick: $25.00 for raffle license and $5.00 for beer license.
Treasures report approved by Dennis, 2nd by Pete.

Old Business
One Shirt remains unpaid my member
There are some shirts left if anyone wants one. 


New Business
Members can now access AWSC site to get their member number. Members can print their member number and trail pass receipt. AWSC also stressed taking care of trail passes early. 
   
AWSC will have a work shop at Chula Vista in the Dells. I apologize, I didn’t get the dates written down. I believe Kurt has the info on it if anyone is interested. 
Kurt has “ You are here” stickers printed and may hand them out at the next meeting. We would like to see new stickers put on as we see any that need replacing. Also check signs when you get ready to put them in this year for accuracy and any that are damaged. 
 Plow brought up the trail change by Kohel due to the road being redone this summer. Plan is to sign it as it has been done in the past, but trail will be hard to access because of culvert put in. Suggested this be communicated at the CVSO meeting.

CAN FEED DISCUSSION:
     Kurt contacted TV 13 and TV 18 to have the can feed put on the community calender
    Posters are made and will be available at meeting for anyone to take and hang up. If you need any before the next meeting I believe Kurt has them.
    Andy will be the MC again this year…THANK YOU ANDY!
    Mark Olson passed along he will start getting his donations.
    Kurt will stop at Harley Davidson and talk to the new owners about a donation this year. 
    Need to check with Levon Goettl about continuing to have the can feed prep night at Collision Center. Prep will be the night before the can feed. Time TBD.
   Discussed possible different options to do raffles and paddles this year. Will discuss further at next meeting.
  Dick placed an ad in the Bloomer Advance for the can feed, and will place one in the Chippewa Herald. 
 Kurt will send out an email of what members normally take care of for the can feed. Please let him know if you can not take care of this year so we can make sure it gets done. We also need more members to help the weekend of the can feed to make things go smoothly. 
 
Other
  Dues will remain the same. PLEASE PAY AT THE NEXT MEETING. 
  Next meeting will be Monday Sept. 10th at Bresinas. Laurie will let Bresinas know. 

Meeting adjourned By Dennis, 2nd by Plow 







CVSO Meeting








 People in attendance for this meeting. 
 Paid memberships this year.
Paid Commercial Sponsorships are as follows; 
.

